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[Date]

«First» «M» «Last»
«Address1»
«Address2»
«city», «state» «zip_code»
Dear «First»,

Thank you for choosing [provider] for your sleep therapy supplies & services.  We realize you have a choice in health care providers and we truly appreciate the opportunity to serve you.  

[provider] is excited to tell you we have recently implemented a new Sleep Therapy Compliance Program to better manage your sleep therapy and help you obtain the best possible results.  

With this new program, we use a simple, automated phone system to ask you a few short questions about your sleep therapy.  Approximately every three months, you will receive a phone call from us regarding the following issues:

· Equipment usage/function

· Possible irritation problems (eye, skin, or sinus irritation)

· Possible Insurance or Doctor changes

· Supply reorders (mask, headgear, tubing, filters)

When our interactive phone system calls, you will simply reply to questions with a "YES" or "NO".  Speak as if you were talking to our Sleep Therapy Specialist directly.  

After you answer a few very important questions, if you are experiencing any problems or have changed insurance companies, a Sleep Therapy Specialist will personally contact you within 3-4 business days. If you order supplies, you will be responsible for any co-payment or deductible amount that your insurance may require. 
We know you’ll love our new sleep therapy program as much as we do, but if you have any questions or concerns regarding this process, please feel free to call Customer Service at [NUMBER].
Thank you,

Sleep Therapy Specialist
ADDRESS
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